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ACCC opposes TPG/ VHA merger 

The ACCC has decided to oppose the proposed merger between TPG Telecom Limited 
(ASX: TPM) and Vodafone Hutchison Australia Pty Ltd (ASX:HTA). 

This information was inadvertently published online on our mergers register briefly this 
afternoon. We intend to publish a further media release shortly.  
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